
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1 I oppose fracking in all areas of Northern Colorado. We need to be investing our time and money into 
renewable, carbon neutral, and sequestering technologies to ensure public health and safety in the 
future. We have less than 12 years to mitigate the DISASTROUS effects of climate change and we 
need to act NOW. We need public servants who recognize the pressing concerns of global warming 
and who are bold, brave and willing to enact policy changes NOW. I am very disturbed to see just 
HOW MANY applications there are on this website for fracking in Northern Colorado. This is appalling 
and absolutely disgusting. Thank you for doing your part to support a sustainable solution to this 
problem.

02/08/2019

2 This senseless sight has gone from a 24-well mega pad to a 28 well mega-pad......less than 1/2 a 
mile from my subdivision. This worthless commission should quite whining about their "per diem" and 
actually come and visit the site. I can waive to you from my back porch!! This is NOT an appropriate 
place to put a 28-WELL MEGA PAD!! Any person with half a brain would see that the site is WAY 
TOO CLOSE to a neighborhood of 484 homes! It is time that the COGCC prioritize the health and 
safety of communities above oil and gas profits!! IT IS WAY PAST TIME FOR THIS COMMISSION 
TO "DO YOUR JOB" AND STOP THIS MADNESS.

Connie Beach

Springvale Subdivision

02/10/2019

Total: 2 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.

Date Run: 9/14/2019 Doc [#401919890] Public Comment Page 1 of 1


